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Sports Day- Monday 22nd May 2023. 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year, Sports Day will be held on Monday 22nd May 2023 (weather permitting!) We have 
decided to do it earlier in the year this year due to our bad luck last year, so if we need to 
rearrange, we will have plenty of time to do so.  
 
This year, we are going to break sports day down into 2 sessions.  
 
At 9.10am, EYFS and KS1 sports day will begin. The event will take about an hour to 
complete. 
At 2pm, KS2 sports day will begin. The event will take about an hour. 
All children will participate in every event and therefore all parents and carers are welcome 
to join us to celebrate your children’s sporting victories.   
 
We would encourage each child to wear the colour of their sports day team somewhere on 
them which you will receive via text message, but normal PE kits are equally fine to wear. 
Please do not buy them anything new for sports day, if you do not have clothes in their 
colour that is absolutely fine. There will be 4 teams, red, blue, yellow and green.  
We are asking children arrive to school in their sports day outfit, and not school 
uniform. 
 
Your child will need a water bottle in school on the day of the event. A weather forecast text 
will be sent before the event to ensure children have the correct protection from the weather. 
Please be aware, if it is spitting, sports day will go ahead.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Miss A Pemberton 
P.E lead. 
 
 


